Award Letter

U.S. Department of Homeland Security
Washington, D.C. 20472

Effective date: 09/11/2019

David Bear KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH (INC) DBA KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 144 N BINKLEY ST SOLDOTNA, AK 99669

EMW-2018-FF-00203

Dear David Bear,

Congratulations on behalf of the Department of Homeland Security. Your application submitted for the Fiscal Year (FY) 2018 Staffing for Adequate Fire and Emergency Response (SAFER) Grant funding opportunity has been approved in the amount of \$298,650.00 in Federal funding.

Before you request and receive any of the Federal funds awarded to you, you must establish acceptance of the award through the FEMA Grants Outcomes (FEMA GO) system. By accepting this award, you acknowledge that the terms of the following documents are incorporated into the terms of your award:

- · Summary Award Memo included in this document
- · Agreement Articles included in this document
- · Obligating Document included in this document
- · 2018 SAFER Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) incorporated by reference

Please make sure you read, understand, and maintain a copy of these documents in your official file for this award.

Sincerely,

Bridget Bean

Assistant Administrator Grant Programs Directorate